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WELCOME to our second Attendance Newsletter! 

We had a great Term 1 attendance wise, a big well done to the children and to you at 
home.     

 

Make sure you have the Class 

DOJO App to keep track of your 

child’s attendance rewards!   

**5 DOJOs are rewarded every 

week for those who are in 

school on time every day**  

** 5 DOJOs will be rewarded to 

everyone in the winning classes 

of Punctuality Pup and     

Attendance Ted** 

ATTENDANCE TED 

We were lucky enough to have 

Attendance Ted join us on the gate to 

welcome the children into school!   

Attendance Ted left a Certificate and 

Ted Award biscuit for a child (picked 

at random) from each class that was 

here that day! 

We look forward to seeing       

Attendance Ted again this term.   

We wonder what day will he 

back ?!?!  
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Our Attendance Policy has been updated. 

This can be found on our website under ‘Docs’ then ‘Important Docs’ 

 https://www.ashfordoaks.kent.sch.uk/important-documents 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that Mrs Betts runs an        

Attendance drop in session every      

Wednesday at 9am, please do come 

along if there is anything you would 

like to discuss. 

 

Please note that the KCC  

process for penalty notices 

(fines) has changed.   

These can now be instigated 

if a child has more than 10 

unauthorised absences (O) or 

10 unauthorised lates (U)    

during a period of 100        

possible school sessions (50 

days) these do not have to be 

consecutive.  

If a penalty application is       

actioned it will be issued to 

each parent.  

  


